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With the recent COVID-19 outbreak, our staff is taking all precautionary measures 

recommended by the CDC to ensure you have a comfortable and worry-free Dental experience 

during this time. Due to the size of our lobby and plentiful seating here at Gallemore Dental Group 

our patients and family members have the opportunity to sit at recommended distances. Patients 

will be scheduled in a manner to avoid large crowds. Continuous sterilizations and cleaning 

protocols will continue to be implemented in all areas.  

Both of our offices will remain open until further notice to ensure your oral health and all 

emergencies visits are being treated. If the patient or yourself have recently suffered from a fever 

or feeling ill please contact the office in Yuma (928) 782-4707 or San Luis (928) 627-5977 to re-

schedule appointment.  We will continue to monitor all updates and recommendations by the CDC 

and WHO organizations to ensure the health, safety, and well-being of all our patients and 

colleagues.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Gallemore Dental Group  
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